
AGM for Queen Mary Gardens Wednesday February 17th 2022.  

 

Present:  Jo Hamilton (Pres.) Ros Small, Lyn Box, Janelle 
Patching. Marg McCahon, 
Brenda Proctor, Deirdre Freeman, Dot Baldwin, Dorothy Patton.  

 

Apologies: Jason Abbott, Bev and Len Reid, Lindee Parry.  

 

Jo read the Minutes of the previous meeting.  

Passed by J Patching 2nd by L Box. 

 

Jo then presented her President's Report which recorded the 
recent developments taking place in the gardens and the 
difficulties the Covid outbreak has had on this Committee's ability 
to function and on the staffing issues it has presented.  

 

The meeting accepted her Report and thanked her for her 
leadership over her time as President of the Committee.  

 

All positions were declared vacant and the following members 
were appointed for the coming twelve months.  

Pres:  Dorothy Patton 

Vice Pres: Jo Hamilton 

Sec: Janelle Patching 

 

The Meeting then closed at 6.05pm. 

 
 


